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Important Dates 
 

Thursday, January 18  
Skate Night 

Theme: 90s dress 
 

Friday, January 19  
11:30 AM Dismissal 

End of Semester 
 

Monday, January 22  
No School 

 
Tuesday, January 23  

Box Top Competition Begins 
 

Wednesday, January 31  
Reports Cards go home with 

students 
 

Friday, February 9  
Box Top Competition Ends 

 
Tuesday, February 13  

PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 
 

Wednesday, February 14  
Valentine’s Day Parties 

(time of party determined by 
the classroom teacher) 

 
Thursday, February 15  

Jump Rope for Heart 
 

Thursday, February 22  
11:30 AM Dismissal 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 
 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 

The winter conferences will be on Thursday, February 22 from 12:30-8:00 PM and Friday, 
February 23 from 7:45-11:45 AM. Please indicate the conference times(s) that work best 
with your schedule on the salmon colored sign-up sheet that was sent home with students 
on Friday, January 12.  Return schedule requests to school by Monday, January 22.    
 

We look forward to talking about your child’s progress with you during this time. 

Grab ‘n Go Lunch 
 

When the school calendar indicates 
an early dismissal of 11:30 AM (Friday, 
January 19 and Thursday, February 
22), all students will have an 
opportunity to order a Grab ‘n Go 
Lunch.  The Grab ‘n Go Lunch is 
charged to a student’s lunch account; 
same price as the hot lunch items 
provided during a full school day.  
Please discuss with your child about 
whether he/she should order the Grab 
‘n Go Lunch on early dismissal days.  

Adult Crossing Guard Week 
 

The week of January 22nd is Adult 
Crossing Guard week.  Please stop 
and show your appreciation to our 
crossing guard, Mrs. Tori Niemuth.  
Every school day Tori Niemuth ensures 
the safe passage of our students to 
and from school during harsh weather 
and heavy traffic. We appreciate 
added safety that Tori Niemuth 
provides to our students.  On the days 
that Tori Niemuth is unavailable 
special thanks to Tara Kelbert for filling 
in as our crossing guard. THANK YOU! 

Box	Tops	for	Education	
Classroom	Competition	

 

Twice	annually	our	students	participate	 in	a	 friendly	competition	through	the	
collection	of	Box	Tops	 for	Education.	 	All	 families	are	encouraged	 to	 clip	and	
collect	Box	Tops	throughout	the	year.	 	The	collection	dates	for	the	classroom	
competitions	are	near	the	beginning	of	the	school	year	and	now	(end	of	January	
to	beginning	of	February).	Our	school	received	$852.00	from	our	last	Box	Tops	
for	 Education	 competition!	 WOW!	 The	 classroom	 with	 the	 most	 Box	 Tops	
collected	will	win	a	prize	from	our	PTO	of	$25	to	be	used	within	the	classroom.		
Our	winning	class	from	the	Fall	was	Mrs.	Martis’s	first	graders.		The	prize	received	
is	determined	by	the	winning	class	(students	and	teacher).		Good	Luck	everyone!	


